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June 2, 2020  
 

 
Dear TCUSD Parents/Guardians, 
 

Bi-Weekly Communication (Tuesdays and Thursdays) 
This letter is part of our bi-weekly communication in an effort to keep all of our families informed. Please continue to 
check your email inbox for messages from TCUSD on Tuesdays and Thursdays. As a reminder, any question or concern 
can be addressed by emailing our helpline at TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net. Please reach out to us, and we will respond 
within a 24-hour-period or sooner.  
 

Grab-N-Go Lunches (11am -1pm on Monday, Wednesday & Friday) 
We will continue to serve two Grab & Go lunches per child on each day for Monday and Wednesday and one lunch on 
Friday in the TCHS Student Parking Lot on Temple City Blvd. Please drive through and remain in your car. Any 
students who need to walk to the lunch service will be given special directions for picking up lunch. If a parent can show 
the student’s school ID card, we will serve the lunch to the adult on behalf of the student in case the student cannot be 
present. No ID card is necessary if the child is present. Our last day of lunch service will be Wednesday, June 10, 2020.  
No summer food service will be provided.  

 

Returning-Student Registration for Next School Year 
As summer nears and the end of the school year brings us back together in drive-through form, our team wanted to let you 
know, as of right now, our 2020-2021 school year returning-student registration days (in August) are scheduled to be 
virtual and not onsite. The Aeries system will be ready for the mandatory data confirmation that parents need to complete 
in the beginning of July. When you receive communication that it is open, please follow the steps to complete this process 
and more information about the school year will be offered at the time of this data confirmation process.  
 

Planning for Next School Year Continues 
I truly appreciate the useful feedback from the previous parent survey and countless parent informative emails. Together, I 
believe we can provide the best learning environment for our students next year even amid the COVID-19 pandemic, 
which threatens to continue. First, as the majority of our parents have stated that they would like a blended-learning model 
where students attend school on campus part-time and also receive both asynchronous and synchronous teaching at home 
part-time, we know many parents are still undecided for various reasons. I have included a letter from the Southern 
California Chapter of the American Academy of Pediatrics. I found this letter interesting and helpful as we move forward 
with our plans. Likewise, this next round of surveys asks you to prioritize and rate various elements considered in the 
decision-making process. At the end of the survey, your additional feedback is welcome. We appreciate your time and 
your input matters.  
 

Please complete this survey no later than 5pm on June 8, 2020.  
 

 English Chinese Spanish 
TCHS TCHS English Survey TCHS Chinese Survey TCHS Spanish Survey 

DDSLC DDSL English Survey DDSLC Chinese Survey DDSLC Spanish Survey 

Oak Oak English Survey Oak Chinese Survey Oak Spanish Survey 

Emperor Emperor English Survey Emperor Chinese Survey Emperor Spanish Survey 

Longden Longden English Survey Longden Chinese Survey Longden Spanish Survey 

Cloverly Cloverly English Survey Cloverly Chinese Survey Cloverly Spanish Survey 

La Rosa La Rosa English Survey La Rosa Chinese Survey La Rosa Spanish Survey 
 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly Fricker, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools  
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